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Date: September 6, 2012 
 
From: Jim Bunge    
 
To: Debbie Breckner  
 
Subj: Board Meeting Input    
 
Well another school year has started. I would like to thank and praise all of our custodial crews for their 
hard work over the summer. They all take pride in getting their schools ready for the students and staff. 
All the schools were clean, bright and shiny for the first day of school. Now it’s time to settle back into our 
daily routines and continue to maintain our buildings at the highest standard possible. 
 
Custodial inspections for the new school year commenced on Sept 6th and will continue throughout the 
year. Each school will have one scheduled and announced inspection each month. There will be 3 
unannounced inspections also each month. The schools that receive the unannounced inspections will 
be determined by the monthly inspection results.   
 
Custodial Training 
Training was held for all permanent custodians and substitute custodians on July 11, 2012.  It was the 
first opportunity to talk as a group about how Custodial Services will be operating, and also to discuss 
ensuring that systems are consistent throughout the District, regardless of the location.  We clarified my 
role for them, along with roles for building administrators, head custodians, and you.  Following the 
training, the group met at Riverside Park for lunch.  It’s a good team of people to work with. 
 
New Custodial Staff 
I would like to welcome three new members of our custodial staff. 
 

 Sandra Fegley-Gray has been hired to fill the 4-hour custodial position at Evergreen Elementary. 
She was previously a member of Evergreen’s Kitchen staff. 

 
 Matt Encinas has been hired on to fill the 4-hour custodial position at Lorna Byrne Middle School.  

 
 Kenneth Copeland has been hired on as the 8-hour night custodian at Fruitdale Elementary.  

 
All of our new custodial staff were part of our sub-custodial pool. 
 
Again WELCOME to the Three Rivers School District’s custodial staff. 
 
Custodial Transfer 
I would also like to congratulate Darrin Bossingham on his new position as the 8-hour night custodian at 
Lorna Byrne. Darrin had been the night custodian at Fort Vannoy for over 3 years. I know Fort Vannoy is 
sad to have lost such an outstanding and hard working member of their staff, but they wish him well and 
will miss him. I am sure he will continue his hard work and dedication in his new position. 
 
 
Jim Bunge 
Custodial Manager 
ARAMARK 


